



Dear Colleagues,

We are a team of 20 Family Doctors in the North York community that provide full scope Maternity Care. We are currently accepting obstetrical patients.

North York General Hospital is an affiliated teaching site within the University of Toronto's Department of Family and Community Medicine. Our team is made up of skilled physicians and teachers who provide patient-centered and evidence-based obstetrical care.

The benefits of referring to our practice include:

- Service is easy to access at any stage of pregnancy
- Shared care option
- After your patient delivers and the initial postpartum care has been administered, we will return patients (mother and baby) back to their family doctors with written details of the birth and subsequent postpartum checkups
- Referring to our practice will not impact your pay system or outside use for capitated models since common prenatal codes are out of FHO/FHN baskets

To refer your patients to our Maternity Care services, please contact:

Family Medicine Obstetrics – North York General Hospital 4001 Leslie Street, Toronto, ON M2K 1E1 T: 416-756-6019 F: 416-756-6822

You can send referrals using our referral form or directly to the above contact.

Regards,

Dr. Lara Rosenberg MD CCFP Lecturer, University of Toronto Chair, Division of Family Medicine Obstetrics North York General Hospital